
                    

Knights of Columbus 

St. Joseph Council No. 8417 

P.O. Box 242 

Waxahachie, TX 75165 

 

GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT 

The Grand Knight Larry Green called the Meeting to Order. The 

Council did not meet the last Thursday Due to Thanksgiving. He 

shared thank you letters from the seminarians we financially 

assisted and an additional thankyou letter from Waxahachie Care. 

The $1000 donated gave 250 needy families turkeys during the 

Thanksgiving and Christmas Holidays. 

 

The Annual Memorial Roe vs Wade Mass is scheduled for 

January 20th at the Cathedral with the “March for Life” in Dallas 

following it. 

 

District Deputy Report 
John Casarez presented GK Larry Green and Jason Anglin with 

the 2017 Columbian Founders Award and the 2017 Star Council 

Award. Congratulations to brother knights who contributed to 

this year. 

 

FINANCIALS 

Budget 2018 

Treasurer & Financial Secretary introduced  2018 budget for 

discussion and vote- motion for approval-seconded and approved 

with 1 negative vote. 

 

Treasures Report:-Tom Buford 

 

Knight of Columbus                                                           $511.53 

Knights Columbian Club                                                  $5710.42 

Columbus Capital                                                            $5,000.00 

Grand Total                                                  $11,221.95 

 

Financial Secretary Report-Stan Holcomb 

 

Compliments to the Chairperson for coming in under budget with 

the Christmas Party over 100 came in attendance 

 

Please all brothers pay dues no later than January 31, 2018 if at 

all possible 

 

Down payment of $3300 to Mueller Inc, for smokehouse building 

 

The purchase of 102 new chairs from the KCC budget $2207.02 

 

Unfinished Business 

$125.00 budget for altar society authorization to disperse-motion-

seconded and passed. 

Columbian Club 
 

Bob Betik has scheduled KCC Ground Breaking Ceremony for 

January 13th, Saturday. Please plan to attend and refreshments 

will be served.  Emails will be sent for time and more info 

 

Stan Holcomb- project manager KCC of the new addition 

smokehouse. The down payment has been made with Mueller. 

The Contractors have been notified of timeline for submitting 

bids and the Council is waiting on permits we applied for through 

the city. 

 

Committee Reports 

 

4th Degree 

4th Degree Exemplification scheduled for March & October 2018 

Contact Ron Naizer or Glenn Beck for additional information 

 

Admission 

Jason Anglin the next first degree is January/February of 2018.  

We have two new transfer members Kelvin Black from Ennis and 

Keith Bart from Colorado Springs 

 

BUSINESS 

Hall Rental for family events-must be active member- $100 per 

day/night and a $500 refundable rental deposit 

 

Casino 

Larry Green will email dates for upcoming Casinos 2018. A 

Fourth Degree Casino fundraiser in 2018 needs to be scheduled 

more to follow. 

 

Deacons Report 

There is an importance of taking time out of our busy schedules 

to focus on the Glory of God, the Goodness of God- and Keep 

Christ in Christmas 

 

Prolife 

Hugh Reynolds the council will need the 2018 Budget for 

underwriting projects we support (Ex). The Annual 1st Look 

Dinner in February in 2018 placed on Agenda for January 11th 

Council Meeting. 

Motions 

Three motions were introduced 

(All were Seconded and Approved) 

$300 Father Ivan- Christmas Gift    $150 Wheelchair Foundation 

$500 Altar Society Request Financial Assistance 
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